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Comments: The Chattahoochee National Forest is a very valuable economic resource for our area.  Tourism,

hiking, fishing, and most importantly as a source of a clean and reliable source of water in our state.  I am

opposed to Foothills Landscape Project 52509.  This paradoxically named project would degrade or otherwise

put at risk all the natural amenities that our region enjoys.  I am appalled that the proposed "project" would deny

any public input as it progresses. The wording is asking our communities to accept "a pig in a poke."


